Gary Brenkman

From: Gary Brenkman <JGB@Rnbow.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2013 11:.19 AM
Subject: Planning Area 5B Grading to Begin

September 25, 2013

Dear Resident,

This letter is to inform you of pending grading activity in Planning Area 5B, bordered by Irvine Blvd., Jeffrey

Road, Portola Parkway and adjacent Northwood communities.

In the next two weeks you will see site preparation under way, including the installation of green-screen
fencing and the staging of earthmoving and other construction equipment. Grading is scheduled to begin on

Friday, October 11, 2013.

All activity will conform to the City of Irvine Municipal Code, which restricts construction activities to the hours
of 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Monday through Friday, and 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. on Saturdays. Construction activities are

prohibited on Sundays and Federal holidays.

Water trucks will be used to control dust and all efforts will be made to avoid impacts to our neighbors. If you
have questions or concerns, please call our Project Information Line at 949-720-2610. Your call will be

returned within 24 hours, Monday — Friday.

Sincerely,

Robin Leftwich
Irvine Company
Community Affairs



